Notice inviting application from Government Training Institutes in Delhi
/ NCR to conduct Transparency Audit Third Party Transparency Audit for
Proactive disclosure package under RTI Act, 2005 for the year 2022-23 in
pursuance of the DoPT’s guidelines issued vide O.M. No.1/6/2011-IR
dated:15.04.2013 as amended vide O.M. dated:07.11.2019.

National Handicapped Finance and Development Corporation (NHFDC) is
working under the administrative control of Department of Empowerment of
Persons with Disabilities (Divyangjan), Ministry of Social Justice &
Empowerment, Government of India. NHFDC has its corporate office in New
Delhi.

In pursuance of the DoPT’s guidelines issued vide O.M. No.1/6/2011-IR
dated:15.04.2013 as amended vide O.M. dated:07.11.2019, NHFDC is in
process to nominate a training institute for conducting third party audit for the
year 2022-23 in line with the above said Office Memorandum.

Government Training Institutes in Delhi/ NCR may kindly submit
proposal (including fees quotation) on or before 25th July, 2023 to this office
towards nomination of their institutes for conducting third party Transparency
Audit for proactive disclosure package under RTI Act, 2005 for FY 2022-23 in
pursuance of the above said Office Memorandum.
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